
BACUP AREA FORUM 
SUMMARY OF ACTIONS -   DATE: 15TH JANUARY 2007 

 
Action Action to be taken by Update LCC Matter? Comment 
Dog fouling a problem 
Gladstone Street, Horton 
Avenue and Hawthorn Road 

Dave McChesney Animal warden informed to keep an 
eye on situation. Cleansing 
department advised to send poop 
scoop to these areas. 

No  

Concern by the public that 
bins were being put out to 
early on Corporation Street 
and Regent Street. It was 
agreed that a reminder 
should be sent to those 
living in the area  

Dave McChesney Back alleys litter picked and reminder 
letters sent to residents as to when 
their bins should be put out for 
collection. 

No  

Concern of resident 
cleaning their garden and 
sweeping the dirt into the 
roadside and blocking 
drains.  This would be 
followed up by the NEAT 
team. 
 

Dave McChesney Site visit to assess. Liaised with 
Animal Warden to pay visit and 
educate owners of dog on how to 
dispose of dirt in the correct manner. I 
have monitored situation, no repeat 
occurrence 

No  

Builders not clearing up 
their packaging of building 
materials on the new 
development between 
Pennine Road/Douglas 
Road.  This would be 
looked into by the NEAT 
team. 

 
 
Dave McChesney 

Site visit to assess the problem. Have 
visited on several occasions a no litter 
of note. Will continue to monitor. 

No  
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